
 

3rd February 24 
 
Good Evening! Just a quick email tonight as not much news has come across the church 
office desk this week! (We’d always be delighted to share any news you’ve got so do feel 
free to send in any personal items for the newsletter, so that we can celebrate and give 
thanks with you or pray more specifically for you.) 
  
One main thing to note this weekend is that the main door is needing some repair work so 
we will be accessing the church tomorrow via the atrium door and the tower doors. 
  
In the morning service Jonny will continue our series of studies in Exodus and we expect to 
hear an update from one of our missionary partners. Do join us at 11am as for that service. 
In the evening this week we have our monthly communion service and then on Wednesday 
evening we have our monthly all-church prayer time at 7.30pm in the church. (No Home 
Groups this week.) 
  
Please be praying for the Aberdeen University CU this week as they hold their Events Week 
from 5th February with a series of very specific outreach events planned each day at 
lunchtime and the evenings. RGU CU will be holding their Events Week the following week. 
  
One more reminder that the plan is to begin advertising the Pastor-in-Training opportunity 
from this coming week so if you have any thoughts, questions or encouragements for the 
Elders at this stage they would be delighted to hear from you tomorrow! 
 
 
Every Blessing,  
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